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- Our virtual education platform has wrapped up.  We have 

developed an intervention plan for students that did not 

complete the 4th quarter requirements for their core area 

classes.  This plan will go into effect at the start of school in 

September. 

 

- Teachers have emptied and cleaned out lockers.  Students 

have been pulling up to school since Friday to drop off 

computers/textbooks/band instruments and pick up their locker 

materials, yearbooks, and 8th grade class shirts.  We have seen 

many friendly faces.  Our teachers are working hard to create 

some kind of closure with our students for this year. 

 

- Our PBIS programs are continuing to reward students who are 

engaging and doing great things during this virtual experience.  

Students are being acknowledged by teachers and weekly 

drawings are occurring to provide students with gift cards for 

their efforts.  We are giving 15 – 20 gift cards per week up until 

June 5th.   

 

- Class Awards were presented through our MS Facebook page 

last week.  Teachers created videos announcing their individual 

class and special awards.  Jessica also created slides to 

showcase names as well.  The bigger awards went to the 

following 8th grade students: 

 

Clifford Sterns: Xavier Wise (Boys) and Jenna Wright (Girls) 

Principal Award in Leadership:  Rayann Durocher 

VFW Citizenship Award: Xavier Wise and Black Stanish 

(Boys) and Audrey Trainor (Girls) 


